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25 August 2022 

 

Ms Kerri Wilson 

Manager Employee Relations  

Greater Sydney Operations 

Business Partnering, People & Culture 

Transport for NSW  

 

      By email: kerrianne.wilson@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

Dear Ms Wilson,  

 

I refer negotiations for the Transport for New South Wales and Sydney Metro Salaries and 

Conditions Award 2022 (‘Award’) in respect of provisions for the Transport Operation 

Controllers.  Specifically, clause 34.3(e) of the Award and the development of local 

arrangements pursuant to clause 10 of the Award to address claims relating to roster 

development.   

 

The Public Service Association of NSW (‘PSA’) seeks to initiate consultation and negotiation for 

the development of local arrangements that will contain rostering principles which will give effect 

to fatigue principles and address rostering more broadly.   

 

The PSA requests an initial meeting to take place the week of 5 September 2022.   

 

If you would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact me on 0408 213 339.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Jessica Moore 

for Stewart Little 

General Secretary 

 

cc: Stephen.Jenkins-flint@transport.nsw.gov.au 
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